
Milwaukee 
One Key Question

One Key Question® (OKQ), a strategy 
developed by the Oregon Foundation 
for Reproductive Health, asks women, 
“Would you like to become pregnant 
in the next year?” and provides them 
appropriate follow-up care and 
counseling.

The pilot was spearheaded by the 
Milwaukee Lifecourse Initiative for Health 
Families (LIHF), convened by United 
Way of Greater Milwaukee & Waukesha 
County with funding from the UW School 
of Medicine and Public Health from the 
Wisconsin Partnership Program.
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368 women received preconception care 

6,110 women received a prescription for birth control 

519 �women initiated a Long Acting Reversible 
Contraception (LARC)

action taken based on response

Interested in learning more or implementing One Key 
Question in Milwaukee, contact Allison Amphlett, 
at aamphlett@unitedwaygmwc.org or 414-263-8212. 

Next Steps 
•	� Expand One Key Question to more and varied Milwaukee providers
•	 Make it easy for providers to implement
•	 Collect more data, especially on patient outcomes
•	 Increase public awareness of One Key Question
•	 Ask One Key Question of men

“

View full report at UnitedWayGMWC.org/LIHF

?Why ask? 
•	� To offer patient-centered care
•	� To start and normalize 

conversations on reproductive 
health

•	� To direct women to 
existing, effective services 
for preconception and 
contraceptive care

=

eligible 
women 
seen


